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Notice 
 

The Village of Manchester Board of Trustees will hold a 

Special Meeting on Thursday, February 10, 2022 at 4:30 

pm to discuss the following: 

 

• The Village of Manchester Draft Energy Plan 

(possible approval);  

• Potential changes to the Village of Manchester 

Bylaws; and, 

• Discussion and potential approval to go forward with a 

Village of Manchester Noise Ordinance.   

 

The meeting will be held in Village of Manchester Offices. 

 

 
If you are unable to attend this meeting, or any other Board of Trustee Meeting, 

you are urged to send your comments or concerns via email to:  

office@villageofmanchester.com.   

 

Your comments are important to the board and will be read and considered prior 

to any vote. 
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